
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 24 February 2005 

9. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FUND – APPLICATION FOR FUNDING 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought of an application for funding from its 2004/05 Youth Development 

Fund. 
 
 The Board resolved to allocate a total of $1,000 (being $550 from its 2004/05 Discretionary Fund and 

$450 from its 2004/05 Youth Development Fund) to assist with costs associated with two applicants 
travelling to the North Island to participate in cycling selection races, national championships and 
squad training camps. 

 
 


